## commentletters

**From:** Greg <electraflyer@att.net>

**Sent:** Wednesday, January 27, 2016 9:05 PM

**To:** commentletters

**Subject:** Feb 2 2016 Board Meeting re: conservation extension



## Dear Water Board members,

It is my understanding that the Board is proposing what is essentially an arbitrary adjustment to the current water conservation restrictions already in place. Shouldn't all California water agencies wait at least until the April 1 snowpack / water content measurements are taken before finalizing any new restrictions? Planning ahead is commendable but focusing on an arbitrary number which seems inconsistent with current snowpack measurements and El Niño-related forecasts two months before the April water check seems a little premature, if not just a bit heavy-handed. It is, after all, not even the end of January. Please reconsider, or at least adjust your timeline.

Respectfully, Greg Anderson (916) 952-1795

Sent from my iPad